BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of Thursday, August 18, 1960

Three members were present: R. Richard

R. B. Biron

E. DeRouin

Mr. Austin O'Toole appear before the Board with a plan of the street lots of his pending subdivision off Hartford Ave., on the Conture property. Said plan was signeddas one that did not require apublic hearing (A.N.R.).

The Board unanismously approved R. Richard's bill for expenses incurred in behalf of the Bellingham Planning Board. The bill was for \$21.70.

It was unanimously voted to send East Coast Builders, Inc., a letter informing them that we had been notified by the Board of Health that it had disapproved their subdivision because no perculation tests were ever file with said Board. It was further voted to inform East Coast Builders, that unless they requested an extension of time and file perculation tests with the Board of Health before Sept. 5, 1960, that they will be considered disapproved as of said Sept. 5, 1960.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman